
News from Room 5 

 Kia ora koutou from Room 5. We have had a great start to the New Year.   We 

have 23 fantastic children, 11 boys and 12 girls. A special welcome to Quaide, 

Traezlyn and Eli who are all new to Kaeo School. Room 5 is very lucky also to 

have the support of our 

super teacher aide 

Sharlene Smith. 

At the start of the year 

we have been busy 

learning our new 

routines and finding out 

about ourselves. The 

children will be bringing 

home, homework each 

night in their reading 

book bags. It would be 

great if you could help 

them with this please. 

We enjoyed it when Constable Rob came 

to visit us, to tell us about keeping our- 

selves safe, at the start of the term. Our 

goal is to be able to tell others our full 

name, our phone number and where we 

live.  

We are very lucky this term to be able to do Hockey with Sport Northland. We 

had our first session on Monday and learnt how to hold the stick and dribble 

with the ball. It was a lot of fun and we’re looking forward to the next sessions. 

 

 


